
May 25, 2022

SAINT OF THE WEEK 

Saint Catherine of Bologna

St. Catherine of Bologna was an Italian nun and artist
born as Catherine de' Vigri on September 8, 1413 in
Bologna, Italy. In 1426, at 13-years-old, she entered
the convent of Corpus Domini at Ferrara and became
a Franciscan Tertiary. In 1432, Catherine and other
young women of Ferrara founded a monastery of the
Order of Poor Clares, an order founded by St. Francis
and St. Clare of Assisi. Throughout her life, Catherine
experienced visions of both Jesus Christ and Satan,

which she documented in her treatise. In one instance, she had the baby
Jesus placed in her arms by the Blessed Virgin Mary. She is the patron
saint of artists, the liberal arts, against temptations and of Bologna.

UPDATES & REMINDERS

NEW Field Day Tomorrow
Tomorrow, Thursday, May 26th is Field Day. Students should report to
Belmont Park no later than 8:30 a.m. and meet their teacher in their
designated meeting spot. For more details on Field Day, please visit:
https://www.stursula.org/news/field-day-information.
 
PLEASE NOTE: There is limited parking at Belmont Park, therefore, please
arrange for carpooling. Do not park along the side of the drive into the park, as

https://www.stursula.org/news/field-day-information


this is marked as a no parking zone. Belmont Park belongs to Baltimore
County Parks and Recreation, we are confident that our St. Ursula community
will respect their grounds as we would our own. 
 

Lunch should be brought in a brown paper bag along with disposable
items only. 
Students in grades 4-8 should bring a towel to sit on during lunch.  
All students should bring a pillowcase for the sack race. 
Dismissal will take place from 1:00-1:30. Any children remaining after
1:30 pm will stay with assigned teachers. You will be charged extended
day late fees if you fail to pick your child up after 1:30 pm.

 
In the event of inclement weather in the morning we will send a text message
IF there is a change.  
 
Don't forget to join us after Field Day from 1-4 at Kona Ice on Joppa Road for a
sweet treat!

REMINDER Memorial Day Schedule
Please be reminded that we have a half day on Friday, May 27th. Dismissal will
begin at 12 p.m. There will be no afternoon Extended Day. The dismissal
schedule is as follows:

12:00 - A-Dr
12:10 - Du-La
12:20 - Le-Sc
12:30 - Se-Z

School will be closed on Monday, May 30th in observance of Memorial Day. 

NEW June Dismissal Schedule
The dismissal schedule for June will remain the same as May. The times are
as follows:

2:50 - A-Dr
3:00 - Du-La
3:10 - Le-Sc
3:20 - Se-Z\

NEW Extended Day End of Year Schedule
Friday, May 27th - No afternoon Extended Day
Wednesday, June 8th - The last day for afternoon Extended Day
Thursday, June 9th - The last day for morning Extended Day. There will
be no afternoon Extended Day.

NEW Summer Band
We are so glad to announce that we will be having our Summer Band program
again this year!

Summer Band is meant to provide a very flexible schedule for your child to
attend sessions that work for you. The goal is to keep students playing and
engage them with exciting new band music. Students that are able to attend
some of our sessions will not only retain what they learned this past school
year but will advance from the level they are already at. Below is a letter
detailing all of the options for times and locations as well as the registration
form. 



Summer Band Letter
Summer Band Registration Form

NEW PowerSchool Downtime
PowerSchool will be temporarily disabled for maintenance on Saturday, May
28th from 3-9 p.m.

NEW Gym Uniforms Needed
The Nurse's Office would greatly appreciate donations of gym uniforms for
middle school students (shirts, shorts, and sweatpants). Donations can be
sent into the school office.

NEW Flynn O'Hara Uniforms
Please see the flyer below regarding the purchase of school uniforms for next
year. The flyer provides instructions on how to shop for uniforms allows
families to join the email list, ensuring you'll be the first to know about
any promotions and uniform-related updates throughout the summer.
Uniform Flyer

PAY-IT LINKS
REMINDER PHSA 50/50 Raffle
The St. Ursula School PHSA is hosting a 50/50 raffle before the end of the
school year. Enter for a chance to pay off your vacation, summer camp, pool
membership, etc. There will be two winners drawn:

1st Prize - 50/50 money.  
2nd Prize - 4 tickets to Hershey Park, valid until December 31, 2022.  

Tickets are one for $5.00 or three for $10.00. All ticket orders are due by noon
on Monday, June 6. Tickets will be drawn on Tuesday, June 7. Please use this
Pay-It link to purchase your tickets: https://payit.nelnet.net/form/TEk0TYYM

If you have any questions please contact Amanda Hairfield
at achairfield02@gmail.com.

UPCOMING EVENTS

REMINDER Kona Ice Fundraiser
Join us after Field Day on Thursday, May 26th from 1-4 at Kona Ice on E.
Joppa Road for a sweet treat!

7th Grade High School Resource Meeting
Seventh grade parents are invited to an informational high school admissions
meeting on Tuesday, June 7th from 7-8 p.m. in the gym.

PARISH NEWS

Girl Scouts
You’re invited to join Girl Scouts!
Whether your girl is a dreamer, comedian, explorer, or something uniquely her
own, Girl Scouts is for her. Find what makes her shine with friends and

https://www.stursula.org/assets/imgs/featured/SB-Parent-Letter-2022.pdf
https://www.stursula.org/assets/imgs/featured/SB-Parent-Letter-2022.pdf
https://www.stursula.org/assets/imgs/featured/Welcome-to-FO-Uniform-Shopping-Packet-2022-2023.pdf
https://payit.nelnet.net/form/TEk0TYYM
mailto:achairfield02@gmail.com


mentors by her side. Cookies, campfires, and friendship bracelets are a small
part of the journey. One adventure at a time, Girl Scouts learn, grow, and do
amazing things. We currently have openings in Grades K-8. Contact Linda
Scarborough at gs1783@comcast.net. 

mailto:gs1783@comcast.net


MASS TIMES
For those who are planning to
worship as part of our St. Ursula
Catholic Community, please be
reminded of the Mass
times: Saturdays at 5:00 p.m. and
Sundays at 7:30 a.m., 9:00 a.m., and
11:00 a.m.
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